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WRLA Partners with Calgary Board of Education on Pathways to Learning 

WRLA to host info session in Calgary 
 
The WRLA, together with the Calgary Board of Education and The Cedar Shop, invite you to a 
unique event – engaging with employable young adults. 
  
The WRLA is collaborating with the Calgary Board of Education (CBE) Unique Pathways 
Program to bridge the gap between students looking for employment opportunities and 
employers looking for employees. The program’s premise is to partner high school students with 
employers in the building industries (including trades) and provide them with meaningful work to 
help develop their understanding of the fantastic career opportunities in these industries.  
  
The program is sponsored by the provincial government and CAREERS, which offsets a portion 
of the student’s salary. CAREERS reimburse a percentage, and the employer pays a 
percentage. The student works several hours a day, and for every 25 hours worked, the student 
receives one school credit which counts toward their graduation credit requirements.  
  
Currently, The Cedar Shop and Metrie have partnered with the Unique Pathways Program. Both 
locations have two senior high school students working at their sites, and it has been a huge 
success.  
  
Thursday April 13th 
Location: The Cedar Shop, 285 Manitou Rd SE, Calgary, AB T2G 4C2 
 
 
About the Western Retail Lumber Association: 
The WRLA represents more than 1,100 member firms in the building supply industry across 
Western Canada, including hardware stores, manufacturers, suppliers and lumberyards. 
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For more information please, contact: 
 
Chris Allinotte      Liz Kovach  
Director of Marketing & Communications  WRLA President  
Cell: 431-998-2233     Cell: 204-770-2416    
callinotte@wrla.org     lkovach@wrla.org 
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